
 

Fox Valley Children’s Chorus 
A community chorus for children beginning in second grade 

through high school 

Is holding auditions for the Spring semester on Saturday, 
December 16, 9-11 AM, and Monday, December 18, 6-8 PM at 

Calvary Episcopal Church, 222 S. Batavia Ave. in Batavia. 

For more information or to schedule an audition, contact the 
director, Daniele Bruhn at fvcc.daniele@gmail.com or 

630-947-3075. 
In information gleaned from Chorus America interviews with over 2000 parents 

and educators across the country, it was shown that choir participation 
improves qualities conducive to learning and development:  good memory, 
good practice and homework habits, higher levels of creativity and better team 

players.	

80% of educators said choir participation makes students better participants in 
groups, helps develop stronger social skills and improves emotional expression 
and management, improves overall academic performance and instills self-

discipline and punctuality.	

Fox Valley Children’s Chorus:                          
Challenging minds, inspiring hearts 

* The distribution of this information and materials through the school district does not
imply endorsement by District 101.


